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Mr. John R. Bunch and 
Mr. David A. Henard 
RESPEC Consulting and Services 
4775 Indian School Road NE 
Suite 300 
Albuquerque, NM 87110 

Dear Mr. Bunch and Mr. Henard: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has received RESPEC's "Phase I and Phase I I 
Environmental Site Assessment and Site Restoration Report" for the Runco Acidizing and Fracturing 
Company site, in Jal, New Mexico, dated October 22,2004. 

In part 10.0 (page 16) of the report, a recommendation is made concerning the site, i.e., that a no further 
action (NFA) status be granted for this location. This recommendation is accepted and NFA status is 
approved based upon RESPEC's conclusions, also in part 10.0 of subject report. 

The NMOCD thanks the employees of RESPEC who have contributed to the success of this particular 
project, which is now deemed complete. 

Any further correspondence concerning this site should be addressed to me at the above address or via 
email at emartin@state.nm.us 

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

Edwin E. Martin 
Environmental Bureau 

cc: Chris Williams, NMOCD, Hobbs 
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